
SECURITY FUND RECIPIENTS 
 
 
I am pleased to share that this past year we provided $250,000 in 
funding to 30 different organizations for security guards, door locks, 
panic buttons, alarm systems, fencing, PA system, software upgrades, 
etc.  
.    

• Congregation Neveh Shalom 
• SW Chabad 
• Ahavath Achim 
• Maayan Torah Day School 
• BB 360  
• Tamim Maimonides Jewish Day School 
• Portland Jewish Academy 
• Mittleman Jewish Community Center 
• Chabad of Hillsboro 
• Beit Haverim  
• Jewish Federation of Greater Portland  
• Congregation Shaarie Torah  
• Congregation Beth Israel  
• Oregon Jewish Museum and Center for Holocaust Education  
• Oregon Jewish Community Foundation  
• Chabad Portland  
• P’nai Or  
• Northeast Chabad  
• NCSY and Camp Kesher 
• Oregon Hillel  
• Havurah Shir Hadash in Ashland  
• Temple Beth Israel – Eugene  
• Temple Beth Shalom – Salem  
• Congregation Shir Tikvah  
• Jewish Oasis  



• Chabad Jewish Center of Southern Oregon  
• Ahavas Torah – Eugene  
• Chabad of Lake Oswego 
• Jewish Family and Child Service  
• Congregation Beit Am – Corvallis  

 
Due to additional safety concerns, we made several additional special 
grants to various overnight and day camps for additional security guard 
costs: 
 

• BB Camp  
• Mittleman Jewish Community Center  
• Camp Gan Israel – SW Portland  
• Camp Gan Israel – Clark County  
• Camp Gan Israel – NE Portland  
• Chabad of Hillsboro  

 
And, we received a grant of $90,000 from the Tepper Foundation to 
support security at eight Jewish pre-schools across the state.  
 


